
 
Leino Park Water District   (LPWD)  

 Board of Commissioners' Meeting – April 1, 2020 
 

 

Due to the Governor's Stay-at-Home order, our meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 4/1 has been 

cancelled. We hope that all residents of Leino Park and their families are safe and healthy. Please take 

recommendations for social distancing seriously and stay healthy.  

 

Review and Approve Minutes: Minutes from the March 4th meeting were distributed and approved via 

email.  

 

Next Meeting: The next LPWD Board meeting will be held on the first Wednesday of the following month: 

May 6th 2020, 7:00 pm at 11 Old Oak Ave.  

 

 

 

Respectively submitted, 

Amie Robillard - Clerk/Moderator  

AmieR@leinopark.org  


